From: Margaret Harvey <

 Sent:
 13 August 2015 17:54

 To:
 McDonald, Neil; Tulloch, Rob

Cc: Subject: 85 Camden Mews NW1 9BU

Dear Neil and Rob,

I am writing to support the objections made by the Camden Square Neighbourhood Association regarding the installation of a work station with a loo by the Billiard Table and the proposal to build a basement at 85 Camden Mews as it will not enhance the Camden Square Conservation area.

In addition, I am extremely concerned that the developers wish to run two-way traffic between the development and Cantelowes Road. This will cause a huge amount of inconvenience to all us residents as we have the right to come and go and park in the Mews. It could also have a serious impact on any emergency services trying to access our houses as well as our weekly rubbish and re-cycling collections.

Kind regards, Margaret Harvey

95 Camden Mews NW1 9BU

I am using the Free version of <u>SPAMfighter</u>. SPAMfighter has removed 640 of my spam emails to date.

Do you have a slow PC? Try a free scan!